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Access to Health Care in America 1993-02 this useful new volume defines a set of
national objectives and identifies indicators measures of utilization and outcome that
can sense when and where problems occur in accessing specific health care services
using the indicators the committee presents significant conclusions about the situation
today examining the relationships between access to care and factors such as income
race ethnic origin and location index
Delivering Health Care in America 2004 delivering health care in america third edition
provides readers with a comprehensive understanding of the basic structures and
operations of one of the largest sectors of the u s economy with the most current data
legislation and overall system changes addressed the third edition covers the
conceptual basis for the system its historical origins the structures of ambulatory
care inpatient care and other important services structures the translation of these
structures into health services themselves and the manifestations of their impact on
costs and quality the text includes learning objectives review questions and key
terminology
Caring for America 2015-06-03 in this sweeping narrative history from the great
depression of the 1930s to the great recession of today caring for america rethinks
both the history of the american welfare state from the perspective of care work and
chronicles how home care workers eventually became one of the most vibrant forces in
the american labor movement eileen boris and jennifer klein demonstrate the ways in
which law and social policy made home care a low waged job that was stigmatized as
welfare and relegated to the bottom of the medical hierarchy for decades these front
line caregivers labored in the shadows of a welfare state that shaped the conditions of
the occupation disparate often chaotic programs for home care which allowed needy
elderly and disabled people to avoid institutionalization historically paid poverty
wages to the african american and immigrant women who constituted the majority of the
labor force yet policymakers and welfare administrators linked discourses of dependence
and independence claiming that such jobs would end clients and workers dependence on
the state and provide a ticket to economic independence the history of home care
illuminates the fractured evolution of the modern american welfare state since the new
deal and its race gender and class fissures it reveals why there is no adequate long
term care in america caring for america is much more than a history of social policy
however it is also about a powerful contemporary social movement at the front and
center of the narrative are the workers poor women of color who have challenged the
racial social and economic stigmas embedded in the system caring for america traces the
intertwined sometimes conflicting search of care providers and receivers for dignity
self determination and security it highlights the senior citizen and independent living
movements the civil rights organizing of women on welfare and domestic workers the
battles of public sector unions and the unionization of health and service workers it
rethinks the strategies of the u s labor movement in terms of a growing care work
economy finally it makes a powerful argument that care is a basic right for all and
that care work merits a living wage
Health Care in America 1979 the essays in this collection have been written by a new
generation of social historians who seek to ground the internal developments in
medicine and health care in a political social and cultural matrix drawing upon the
methodology of the new social history the authors use oral history hospital records
city directories rank and file writings as well as more traditional historical sources
to examine the groups institutions and social movements which brought about changes in
the american health system at particular historical moments the essays in this volume
address three themes of central concern to the health field the shifting boundaries
between professional and lay control over the definition of health and disease the
social and economic consequences of the changing focus of health care delivery and the
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complex relationship between workers professionals and health care institutions from
book jacket
Achieving the promise 2003 skillfully chronicles america s struggles to make health
care a right from the depression through obamacare beautifully written and compelling
jonathan oberlander author of the political life of medicare named by choice as an
outstanding academic title in health care for some beatrix hoffman offers an engaging
in depth look at america s long tradition of unequal access to health care she argues
that two main features have characterized the us health system a refusal to adopt a
right to care and a particularly american approach to the rationing of care health care
for some shows that the haphazard way the us system allocates medical services using
income race region insurance coverage and many other factors is a disorganized
illogical and powerful form of rationing and unlike rationing in most countries which
is intended to keep costs down rationing in the united states has actually led to
increased costs resulting in the most expensive health care system in the world while
most histories of us health care emphasize failed policy reforms health care for some
looks at the system from the ground up in order to examine how rationing is experienced
by ordinary americans and how experiences of rationing have led to claims for a right
to health care by taking this approach hoffman puts a much needed human face on a topic
that is too often dominated by talking heads a well researched readable primer on the
development of the complex fragmented us medical system times higher education
Health Care for Some 2012-09-28 finalist for the 1988 pulitzer prize in history a
splendid history of the hospital in america what makes this an important book is that
mr rosenberg has managed to tell the story of the hospital as a microcosm of american
society it is remarkable that an institution so central to our society and to our
medical system as the hospital has been for the last 100 years has had to wait so long
for a general historical analysis it is mr rosenberg s accomplishment that the wait has
been well worth it very well written and rich with interpretation it deserves a wide
audience not only among those concerned with medicine but also those with an interest
in cities social welfare and the professions the new york times charles e rosenberg s
long awaited the care of strangers marks a milestone in our understanding of the
hospital as a social institution it should be read by anyone who wants a sophisticated
analysis of the forces that have shaped the modern hospital system washington post book
world rosenberg a prize winning historian has written a detailed account of what has
brought about the spectacular changes through which the hospital became accepted as the
repository of medical knowledge and skills rosenberg interestingly deals with the main
factors that elevated the hospital to its present eminence medical technological
advances especially in surgery differential diagnosis and drugs demographic changes
with cities far outpacing rural areas in population the assertiveness of doctors in
promoting the hospital as a source of professional status and education the widespread
emergence of patient private payment and health insurance the big expansion of federal
subsidies for research and patient care the book is well written and convincing
fascinatingly informative the los angeles times a splendid contribution to medical
history one that should have a wide appeal to physicians social scientists and
laypersons journal of the american medical association the care of strangers unravels
an intricate and multifaceted story it is one worthy of rosenberg s unparalleled skills
as a historian of medicine in this book as in much of rosenberg s mature scholarship an
enormous command of the sources matches his powerful integrative vision this brilliant
and ambitious book is the history of american medicine it defines the field and is
likely to organize the efforts of our subdiscipline for the next generation bulletin of
the history of medicine sociologists economists philanthropists the members of the
several health professions even historians tend to view hospitals from their own
parochial perspectives all would learn from charles rosenberg s comprehensive view of
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authority class relations technology and administration in the american hospital from
1800 to modern times this superb book shows how that unique institution has always been
a microcosm of american society journal of the history of medicine and allied sciences
rosenberg s masterful synthesis of the history of the american hospital offers readers
not simply the story of the development of a central institution of modern life but an
account that is also in many ways a history of the emergence of modern medicine
elegantly written and eminently readable reviews in american history rosenberg s study
makes a major contribution to the historiography of hospitals in america this study is
an elegantly written book that broadens the history of hospitals and places it squarely
within the larger field of american social history a major contribution not only to the
history of medicine but also to the history of institutions and to american social
history in general american historical review
The Care of Strangers: The Rise of America’s Hospital System 2023-03-30 the american
health care system is a unique mix of public and private programs that critics argue
has produced a two tier system one for the rich and the other for the poor that
delivers dramatically unequal care and leaves millions of americans seriously
underinsured or with no coverage at all this book examines the root causes of the
inequalities of the american health care system and discusses various policy
alternatives it systematically documents the demands on and the performance of our
health care system for different population groups as defined on the basis of gender
women age children race and ethnicity african americans hispanics native americans and
residence in high poverty areas rural and inner city locales for each population the
book documents historical and demographic profile data on health status aspects of
inequality including access quality of care and endemic cultural and lifestyle issues
affecting health policies laws and programs relevant to health care and indicators of
improvement or negative trends
Health Care in America 2015-01-28 delivering health care in america sixth edition is
the most current and comprehensive overview of the basic structures and operations of
the u s health system from its historical origins and resources to its individual
services cost and quality using a unique systems approach the text brings together an
extraordinary breadth of information into a highly accessible easy to read resource
that clarifies the complexities of health care organization and finance while
presenting a solid overview of how the various components fit together while the book
maintains its basic structure and layout the sixth edition is nonetheless the most
substantive revision ever of this unique text because of its far reaching scope
different aspects of the affordable care act aca are woven throughout all 14 chapters
the reader will find a gradual unfolding of this complex and cumbersome law so it can
be slowly digested additionally as u s health care can no longer remain isolated from
globalization the authors have added new global perspectives which the readers will
encounter in several chapters key features comprehensive coverage of the aca and its
impact on each aspect of the u s health care system woven throughout the book new aca
takeaway section in each chapter as well as a new topical reference guide to the aca at
the front of the book updated tables and figures current research findings data from
the 2010 census updates on healthy people 2020 and more detailed coverage of the u s
health care system in straightforward reader friendly language that is appropriate for
graduate and undergraduate courses alike
Delivering Health Care in America 2014-03-05 there is a looming crisis in our nation s
capacity to provide long term care the needs keep increasing while more and more of our
aging seniors and large numbers of disabled can no longer gain access to affordable
care the markers are serious more than one half of americans age 65 and older are
expected to need help with activities of daily living whether in a nursing home
assisted living facility or at home u s seniors are projected to outnumber children
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under 18 by 2035 dementia increases as our population ages expected to involve almost
40 percent of people over age 85 one in four americans has a major disability and there
is a growing shortage of caregivers regardless of our age and current circumstances all
of us will face the need for long term care for a parent another family member or
ourselves down the road when that time comes it is an open question whether most of us
will be able to gain access to personal affordable long term care when we need it this
book examines the many issues involved in charting a way toward a system of universal
coverage that will fix the challenge of long term care
Long-Term Care in America 2020-01-06 the united states faces a growing crisis in care
the number of people needing care is growing while the ranks of traditional caregivers
have shrunk the status of care workers is a critical concern evelyn nakano glenn offers
an innovative interpretation of care labor in the united states by tracing the roots of
inequity along two interconnected strands unpaid caring within the family and slavery
indenture and other forms of coerced labor by bringing both into the same analytic
framework she provides a convincing explanation of the devaluation of care work and the
exclusion of both unpaid and paid care workers from critical rights such as minimum
wage retirement benefits and workers compensation glenn reveals how assumptions about
gender family home civilization and citizenship have shaped the development of care
labor and been incorporated into law and social policies she exposes the underlying
systems of control that have resulted in womenÑespecially immigrants and women of
colorÑperforming a disproportionate share of caring labor finally she examines
strategies for improving the situation of unpaid family caregivers and paid home
healthcare workers this important and timely book illuminates the source of
contradictions between american beliefs about the value and importance of caring in a
good society and the exploitation and devalued status of those who actually do the
caring
Achieving the Promise 2003 provides a clear description of all key aspects of the
health care system to make it easier for the reader to evaluate the potential impact of
proposals for health care reform using case studies and simplified presentations of
major issues this book gives the reader an appreciation of the dilemma confronting
policy makers providers and patients how to balance cost quality and access it examines
specific health care organization aspects such as the medical profession hospitals
managed care organizations and government health care programs it also discusses policy
changes that have had major impacts on american health care in the past decade for
health care providers policy makers consumers and others interested in health care in
the u s
Forced to Care 2012-03-05 an overview of how to provide appropriate health care and
related social services to people living with chronic health conditions page 6
Introduction to U.S. Health Policy 2002 examines organization financing and delivery of
health care and the roles of federal government and the public in health care
management and use
Chronic Care in America 1996 america s foster care system has a noble goal to care for
children that for various reasons can no longer be cared for by their families but
years of inattention and inadequate funding have left many foster youth in a precarious
state this resource provides a comprehensive and authoritative overview of the american
foster care system areas of coverage include the scaffolding of foster care systems in
the various states each of which operate their own unique systems through their social
service agencies conditions under which children are taken out of their families of
origin and placed in foster care the experiences of both young children and older teens
in foster homes challenges for foster children who age out of the system and proposals
to reform and improve foster care across the nation geared for students this book
contains chapters devoted to the background and history of foster care in america the
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systems s problems controversies and solutions original essay contributions exploring
various facets of the system profiles of leading foster care activists and
organizations governmental data and excerpts of primary documents on the topic and an
annotated list of important books scholarly journals and nonprint sources for further
research it closes with a detailed chronology glossary of terms and subject index
Health Care in America 1969 in a clear cohesive format delivering health care in
america provides a comprehensive overview of the basic structures and operations of the
us health system from its historical origins and resources to its individual services
cost and quality using a unique systems approach it brings together an extraordinary
breadth of information into a highly accessible easy to read text that clarifies the
complexities of health care organization and finance while presenting a solid overview
of how the various components fit together the fourth edition has been thoroughly
updated with the latest information on the global threat of avian influenza health
policy agenda of the bush administration progress towards healthy people 2010 goals the
effects of corporatization information revolution and globalization on health care
delivery the role of hospitals in the u s healthcare system the continuing nursing
shortage prospective payment initiatives for inpatient psychiatric facilities and
inpatient rehabilitation facilities pay for performance initiatives trends in home
health care services the role of long term care hospitals and reimbursement for their
services disease management as a strategy to manage utilization the role of inpatient
rehabilitation facilities updated information on health services for special
populations state strategies to provide universal coverage state children s health
insurance plan reauthorization issues the president s emergency plan for aids relief
high deductible health plans insurance restructuring in massachusetts challenges in
long term care the era of evidence based medicine mandates of recent legislation such
as the medicare prescription drug improvement and modernization act of 2003 and the
deficit reduction act of 2005 new fifth edition now available
Foster Care in America 2022-05-18 this comprehensive history of medicine and public
health in america covers changes and developments over four centuries from the arrival
of the first europeans to the twenty first century
Delivering Health Care in America 2009-10-06 a sweeping history of the american health
care state that reveals the public has been intentionally misled about the true role of
government the us government has always invested federal state and local dollars in
public health protection and prevention despite this public funding however americans
typically believe the current system is predominantly comprised of private actors with
little government interference in grow hide colleen m grogan details the history of the
american health care state and argues that the public has been intentionally misled
about the true role of government the us created a publicly financed system while
framing it as the opposite in what grogan terms the grow and hide regime today the
state s role is larger than ever yet it remains largely hidden because stakeholders
namely private actors and their allies in government have repeatedly and successfully
presented the illusion of minimal government involvement the consequences of this
narrative are scarce accountability and a highly unequal distribution of benefits in
the wake of a pandemic that has killed over one million americans with the highest
death rates among minorities and lower income people the time has come for an honest
discussion about the health care system as grogan reveals america has never had a
system that resembles a competitive free market model given how much the government
already invests in the health care system means how these funds are distributed and
administered are fundamental political questions for the american public not questions
that should be decided by the private sector if we want to fix care in america we need
to reimagine the way it is organized prioritized funded and perhaps most importantly
discussed grow hide is an important contribution to this reimagining
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Health Care in America 2015-05-15 a history of the american hospital system from the
time of jefferson s administration when they were largely charitable institutions
working for the poor through to the 20th century when hospitals became centres of
learning and the primary care site for most citizens
Achieving the Promise 2003 the washington post s must read guide to the health care
overhaul what now despite the rancorous divisive year long debate in washington many
americans still don t understand what the historic overhaul of the health care system
will or won t mean in landmark the national reporting staff of the washington post
pierces through the confusion examining the new law s likely impact on us all our
families doctors hospitals health care providers insurers and other parts of a health
care system that has grown to occupy one sixth of the u s economy la
Grow and Hide 2023-08-25 with the demise of the clinton health care reform plan the
debate on health care changed but did not subside from opinion pieces in newspapers to
dinner table conversations the debate over whether the right to quality health care is
a public right akin to educating our children or whether it is a private one akin to
life insurance continues in the accidental system michael reagan shows that in the
american political context health care is neither exclusively a public right nor a
private privilege this insightful policy study provides students with an excellent
demonstration of how public policy intersects with private markets
The Public Mandate for Health Care Reform in America 1993 the fourth edition of the
essential guide to the contemporary us health care system winner of the choice
outstanding academic title of the choice acrl health care reform has been a dominant
theme in public discourse for decades now the passage of the affordable care act was a
major milestone but rather than quell the rhetoric it has sparked even more heated
debate in the latest edition of introduction to us health policy donald a barr reviews
the current structure of the american health care system describing the historical and
political contexts in which it developed and the core policy issues that continue to
confront us today barr s comprehensive analysis explores the various organizations and
institutions that make the us health care system work or fail to work he describes in
detail the paradox of us health care simultaneously the best in the world and one of
the worst among developed countries while introducing readers to broad cultural issues
surrounding health care policy such as access affordability and quality barr also
discusses specific elements of us health care with depth and nuance including insurance
especially medicare and medicaid he scrutinizes the shift to for profit managed care
while analyzing the pharmaceutical industry issues surrounding long term care the
plight of the uninsured the prevalence of medical errors and the troublesome issue of
nursing shortages the thoroughly updated edition of this widely adopted text focuses on
the affordable care act it explains the steps taken to carry out the act the changes to
the act based on recent supreme court decisions the success of the act in achieving the
combined goals of improved access to care and constraining the costs of care and the
continuing political controversy regarding its future drawing on an extensive range of
resources including government reports scholarly publications and analyses from a range
of private organizations introduction to us health policy provides scholars
policymakers and health care providers with a comprehensive platform of ideas that is
key to understanding and influencing the changes in the us health care system
The Care of Strangers 1995-03-01 as dr cullen s chapter on information technology
points out what is required is not just a new electronic system that follows the
patients but a new language that creates and defines a system that can appropriately
care for the patient what we design for the complexities of caring for the medically
underserved can serve as model for caring for everyone in this country many innovative
bold and wonderful solutions have been developed as local regional models as
communities and states we can learn from and support each other but the local models
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are not by and large self sustaining ultimately so tions to the lack of medical
insurance in this country will require a national persp tive and federal funding that
is part of the work we all must do and dr dalen s chapter points out some of the
possibilities and pitfalls other countries have experienced when i wonder how the
system we have hasn t already collapsed from its own weight i just need to look at the
people working within it healthcare is a service industry and we have been blessed with
professionals who understand and live the concept of service in their daily lives who
go the extra mile for the patient despite the vagaries the barriers and the sometimes
mean spiritedness of the organi tional infrastructure
Health Care in America 2004 since the introduction of medicare and medicaid in 1965 the
american health care system has steadily grown in size and complexity muriel r gillick
takes readers on a narrative tour of american health care incorporating the stories of
older patients as they travel from the doctor s office to the hospital to the skilled
nursing facility and examining the influence of forces as diverse as pharmaceutical
corporations device manufacturers and health insurance companies on their experience a
scholar who has practiced medicine for over thirty years gillick offers readers an
informed and straightforward view of health care from the ground up revealing that many
crucial medical decisions are based not on what is best for the patient but rather on
outside forces sometimes to the detriment of patient health and quality of life gillick
suggests a broadly imagined patient centered reform of the health care system with
medicare as the engine of change a transformation that would be mediated through
accountability cost effectiveness and culture change
Landmark 2010 regulation shapes all aspects of america s fragmented health care
industry from the flow of dollars to the communication between physicians and patients
it is the engine that translates public policy into action while the health and lives
of patients as well as almost one sixth of the national economy depend on its
effectiveness health care regulation in america is bewilderingly complex government
agencies at the federal state and local levels direct portions of the industry but
hundreds of private organizations do so as well some of these overseers compete with
one another some conflict and others collaborate their interaction is as important to
the provision of health care as are the laws and rules they implement health care
regulation in america is a guide to this regulatory maze it succinctly recaps the past
and present conflicts that have guided the oversight of each industry segment over the
past hundred years and explains the structure of regulation today to make the system
comprehensible this book also presents the sweep of regulatory policy in the context of
the interests values goals and issues that guide it chapters cover the process of
regulation and each key area of regulatory focus professionals institutions financing
arrangements drugs and devices public health business relationships and research in a
uniquely american way the system thrives on confrontation between competing interests
but survives by engendering compromise robert field shows that health care regulation
is an inexorable force that nurtures as well as restricts the enterprise of american
health care for the student practitioner executive policy analyst or concerned citizen
this book is an invaluable guide to the policy politics and practice of an industry
that directly touches us all
The Accidental System 2018-03-09 reshaping health care in latin america a comparative
analysis of health care reform in argentina brazil and mexico
Introduction to US Health Policy 2016-10-18 this title is the definitive history of
care work and its surprisingly central role in the american labour movement and class
politics from the new deal to the present the authors create a narrative of the home
care industry that interweaves four histories and considers their impact on today s
most dynamic social movements
Rationing Health Care in America 1987 from the beginning of mankind health and health
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issues have played a major role in life but the issues and care have evolved enormously
from the time when the first settlers set foot in america to the present in the history
and evolution of healthcare in america author thomas w loker provides a historical
perspective on the state of healthcare and offers fresh views on changes to obamacare
insightful and thorough the history and evolution of healthcare in america offers a
look at what healthcare was like at the birth of the nation how the practice of
providing healthcare has changed for both caregivers and receivers why the process has
become so corrupt and expensive what needs to happen to provide both choice and
effective and efficient care for all where we need to most focus efforts to get the
biggest change what is needed to get control over this out of control situation loker
narrates a journey through the history of american healthcare where we ve been how we
arrived where we are today and determine where we might need to go tomorrow the history
illustrates how parts of the problem have been solved in the past and helps us
understand what might be necessary to solve our remaining problems in the future
The Care of the Uninsured in America 2009-10-27 this valuable handbook makes the u s
health care system understandable reviews the affordable care act aca or obamacare
describes past health care reform efforts and covers the important organizations and
people involved in u s health care reform why does the united states produce poorer
outcomes for americans in terms of health care than most other developed countries that
spend a lower percentage of their gross domestic product gdp on health care should
health insurance be private or should it be managed by the government the second
edition of healthcare reform in america a reference handbook addresses these complex
and difficult questions and many more in its thorough treatment of one of the most
controversial issues in contemporary american discourse the work provides a broad
introduction to the history and key issues in the development and reform of the u s
health care system it then addresses the recent passage of the affordable care act and
the myriad of significant expected changes due to the act thereby providing readers
with information essential to understanding the current issues regarding health care
reform this work serves as a valuable resource to high school and college students as
well as to general readers wanting to learn about the history and current focus of
health care reform in the united states
Old and Sick in America 2017 this provocative work explores the invention and
reinvention of a fundamental goal of american social policy universal health care in
health security for all alan derickson examines the emergence of diverse proposals for
all encompassing health reform since the early twentieth century this study discovers
not only a number of imaginative arguments for extending health services but also an
unexpectedly wide array of passionate advocates for universalism an innovative approach
to one of the great unresolved social and political problems of our time health
security for all will be of interest to social scientists health policy scholars
historians and idealists across the political spectrum
Health Care Regulation in America 2006-11-09 we live in a transformational time in the
history of medicine and health care the twenty first century will be a time of dramatic
change incredible breakthroughs and totally altered thinking about health medicine and
health care delivery this book sets forth what health care and medicine will look like
in the years ahead it takes a look at history the transformational changes going on
today the health of americans the nine dynamic flows that are shaping health care in
the united states and definitions and descriptions of the new institutions of the
future landscape of health care and medicine it is already being called the book to
intelligently shape and guide the discussion and reorganization of health care reform
in america from leading futurist david houle recently named speaker of the year by
vistage international and leading healthcare attorney jonathan fleece comes this
surprising innovative look at the future of healthcare and how we can lead the
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successful reorganization of healthcare in america
Reshaping Health Care in Latin America 2000 the washington post s must read guide to
the health care overhaul what now despite the rancorous divisive year long debate in
washington many americans still don t understand what the historic overhaul of the
health care system will or won t mean in landmark the national reporting staff of the
washington post pierces through the confusion examining the new law s likely impact on
us all our families doctors hospitals health care providers insurers and other parts of
a health care system that has grown to occupy one sixth of the u s economy landmark s
behind the scenes narrative reveals how just how close the law came to defeat as well
as the compromises and deals that president obama and his democratic majority in
congress made in achieving what has eluded their predecessors for the past seventy five
years a legislative package that expands and transforms american health care coverage
landmark is an invaluable resource for anyone eager to understand the changes coming
our way
Caring for America 2012 there is little debate that health care in the united states is
in need of reform but where should those improvements begin with insurers drug makers
the doctors themselves in big med david dranove and lawton robert burns argue that we
re overlooking the most ubiquitous cause of our costly and underperforming system
megaproviders the expansive health care organizations that have become the face of
american medicine your local hospital is likely part of one your doctors too and the
megaproviders are bad news for your health and your wallet drawing on decades of
combined expertise in health care consolidation dranove and burns trace big med s
emergence in the 1990s followed by its swift rise amid false promises of scale
economies and organizational collaboration in the decades since megaproviders have
gobbled up market share and turned independent physicians into salaried employees of
big bureaucracies while delivering on none of their early promises for patients this
means higher costs and lesser care meanwhile physicians report increasingly low morale
making it all but impossible for most systems to implement meaningful reforms in big
med dranove and burns combine their respective skills in economics and management to
provide a nuanced explanation of how the provision of health care has been corrupted
and submerged under consolidation they offer practical recommendations for improving
competition policies that would reform megaproviders to actually achieve the
efficiencies and quality improvements they have long promised this is an essential read
for understanding the current state of the health care system in america and the steps
urgently needed to create an environment of better care for all of us
The History and Evolution of Healthcare in America 2012 what is radical about providing
loving care the radical concept is that each and every caregiver in today s hospitals
should be providing loving care to their patients and to each other in the same vein
each and every leader in our hospitals should be taking care of those who care for
others this work addresses healthcare leaders through illustrative examples and
compelling outcomes that demonstrate the success of the healing hospital model in today
s hospital training tools are also provided to help leaders and employee partners
construct and advance a culture of loving care in today s technocratic hospital setting
Healthcare Reform in America 2015-04-14 this updated second edition of at risk in
america provides a detailed analysis of those key population groups most vulnerable to
disease and injury in the united states today including homeless persons refugees and
immigrants people living with aids alcohol and substance abusers high risk mothers and
infants victims of family or other violence and the chronically or mentally ill lu ann
aday reviews the major theories and knowledge concerning these at risk groups and
offers new approaches and methodologies for tracing the social determinants and
societal influences on health she examines the specific health needs and risks faced by
these groups their experience in the health care system the current policies and
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programs that serve them and the research and policy initiatives that might be
undertaken to help reduce their vulnerability
Health Security for All 2005-02-09
The New Health Age 2011-12-01
Landmark 2010-04-27
Big Med 2022-11-18
Radical Loving Care 2003
At Risk in America 2002-02-28
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